TFC: Auditing contract of 2017 of Trang Corporation

On 8 Aug 2017, Trang Corporation announced the auditing contract of 2017 as follows:

·  On 30 Jun 2017, Trang Corporation signed the audit contract No. 06.17.2015/AISC- DN5 with AISC Limited Company (38 A, Dien Bien Phu Street, Ward 4, District 3, Hoc Chi Minh City)

· Contents of the  contract:  semi-annual/ annual audit  ending on 31 Dec 2017 of Trang Corporation
· This information was posted on the Company’s portal on 8 Aug 2017. We hereby certify that the information provided is true and correct and we bear the full responsibility to the law.

· We hereby certify that the information provided is true and correct and we bear the full responsibility to the law.

